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We want to Thank Corrina for the pizza she provided to the Transportation department for 
winning the Most creative float for the Homecoming parade. The Transportation 
department would like to give a shout out and Thank you to Mathew Johnson from the William 
Buffalo Hide Academy for donating masks for the students on the buses and for Sam’s Club for 
donating hand sanitizer for the students as well. 

The sanding material has been ordered for the schools during the winter months.  We 
had our annual inspection for our garage doors and they all checked out good.  We are waiting 
for brake calipers for bus #238 Durham route so we can put it back in service, so for now we are 
using bus #2220 for the Durham route and this is listed daily on our bus change we send out 
district wide.  We are also waiting for a stop arm motor for one of the buses as well.  The 
mechanics did a few oil changes and servicing of the buses that was due.

We have 2 sub drivers that have been helping us out daily.  This helps to alleviate some 
of the stress on the rest of the drivers that have been doing extra routes because of the driver 
shortage we are having.

Our underground storage tanks were recently inspected and we are still waiting on the 
results of the inspection.  NWestco is a new company that did the inspection for us.  They are 
the same company as Northwest fuel out of Kalispell.

All the bus drivers and staff at the Transportation department would like to send our 
condolences to Chief Old Persons’ Family.

We had a total of 21 discipline write-ups for the month of October.  We had a total of 32 
activity trips.


